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To: All Members of the Executive 
(Other Members for Information) 
 

When calling please ask for: 

Ben Bix, Democratic Services Manager 

E-mail: ben.bix@waverley.gov.uk 

Direct line: 01483 523354 

Date: 1 February 2024 

 
Dear Councillors 
 
EXECUTIVE - 6 FEBRUARY 2024 
 
I refer to the agenda for the Executive, on Tuesday, 6 February 2024 and now enclose the 
Member questions received in accordance with Procedure Rule 11.2: 
 
 
 5 Questions from Members of the Council  (pages 3 - 4) 
  
 The Chairman to respond to any questions received from Members in 

accordance with Procedure Rule 11.  
 
Question from Councillor Terry Weldon, Haslemere East Ward. 
 

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ben Bix 
Democratic Services Manager 
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Notice of Member Questions (Procedure Rule 11.2) – Executive 6 

February 2024 

 

Councillor Weldon, Haslemere East Ward. 

 
1. What is the Waverley response to perceptions of bias arising from the Planning 

Inspector and Head of Planning responses to the social media post by the lead 
advisor to the Red Court developer? 

2. Is it correct that Haslemere Town Council were also not informed of the inquiry 
dates? 

3. Is it correct that the Haslemere Town Clerk did not get a reply to her email about 
the inquiry failure? 
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Agenda Item 5
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